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One Resident Recovers from COVID-19 
at The Perley and Rideau Veterans’ Health Centre   
September 18, 2020 – Ottawa, Ontario 

• The resident who tested positive for COVID-19 has recovered from the virus.

• The resident has completed isolation in the Ottawa building and returned to the Gatineau 2 North (G2N) unit.

• All COVID-19 tests on residents in the Gatineau building have returned negative results.

• At this time, there are no cases of COVID-19 among residents.

• One staff member has now recovered from the virus.

• There are two active cases of COVID-19 among staff.

• If there are no new COVID-19 cases, the Gatineau building outbreak is expected to end on September 23rd.
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The Perley and Rideau Veterans’ Health Centre is one of the largest and most progressive long-term care homes in 
Ontario. In addition to the 450 long-term care beds for Veterans and members of the public, the Perley Rideau campus 
includes a Seniors Village with 139 independent-living apartments. It employs a staff of more than 850.

Questions may be directed to Jay Innes, Director of Communications,  
via Telephone: (613) 526-7170, ext.2207 or Email: info@prvhc.com


